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ICAS UPDATE
The ICAS competitions will be running again this year for students in Years 3-6.
Instructions regarding how to enrol have been emailed to you.

Please note there is a strict date by which to enrol. Enrolments past this date cannot be accepted.

If you have further questions, please contact Mrs Saville on asaville@thac.nsw.edu.au
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